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WVSMA Names New Communications Director, Membership Associate 

The West Virginia State Medical Association (WVSMA) has promoted former Membership 

Director, Bethany Kinder, to Director of Communications and Managing Editor of the West 

Virginia Medical Journal.  

Kinder replaces John Law, who started as the Kanawha Charleston Health Department’s Chief of 

Staff on July 1, 2020. 

Heather Nelson, previous Executive Assistant, will assume the new role of Membership Associate. 

For communications or Journal related inquiries, please contact Bethany Kinder at 

bethany@wvsma.org or 304-925-0342*110. 

Membership questions should be directed to Heather Nelson at heather@wvsma.org or 

304-925-0342*190. 
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